
Hancock County Children’s Choir 

Wardrobe Department Notes 

 
Contact Information 

Kim Pascoe: kimapascoe@hotmail.com 

Jenny Rumple: jennyrumple@gmail.com 

 
Used Uniforms 

All young men's wardrobe pieces are eligible for resale.  

This year (2018/19), dresses from the CC/PA, BV, and AV ensembles will be accepted for resale. (PC will be getting a new 
style of dress.)  

Please wash/clean all items before turning them in for resale. With the exception of the ties, cummerbunds, PC/RC tuxedo 
pants, and tuxedo jackets, all items are machine washable. All dresses should be hung to dry.  

Items will be sold for 1/2 the original cost. Please know that simply turning in an item for resale does not guarantee that it 
will be sold. We do our best to fit all those who need new-to-them uniforms in used items, but our used stock consists solely 
of the uniforms that have been turned in. Thus, we cannot guarantee that we will have a full range of sizes available. 
Further, the uniform department assesses each used uniform for wear and tear before adding it to our salable items. 

By the same token, turning an item in for resale does not guarantee that a used item will be available for you to purchase. All 
items are sold on a first-come, first-served basis.  

Used items will be available for sale beginning August 27 at 3:30 pm.  

Measurements and Fittings 

The following groups will need to be measured on August 20 or August 27. Availability will be limited during the kick off 
meeting on August 20 but will be open from 3:30-6:30 pm on August 27.  

• All new students  
• All PC young ladies  
• All young ladies moving to a new ensemble 
• All young men new to PC or CL 

For all CC/PA students, we require that a parent be present during the measurement times and at all fittings. We prefer 
that a parent is present for PC students during these times, as well.  

After these first two weeks, all fittings and wardrobe checks will be listed in the Choir Notes each week. These will often be 
by ensemble but may be listed by individual names for return fittings. Please be sure to check for these listings so that your 
child is prepared.  

For all fittings and checks, please be sure to have the undergarments and shoes you will be wearing during the concert. 
Failure to have these will result in postponement of fitting, and too many postponements may result in the uniform not 
being ready by concert time. 

When a wardrobe check is scheduled, it is for everyone in the ensemble not just new students or those who have purchased 
a new-to-them uniform. On occasion, a special check may be scheduled for special costumes to be worn in the concerts. 

Apparel Needed but Not Provided by the Wardrobe Department 

Young men: Black dress shoes, black socks, white undershirt 

Young ladies: Black flat dress shoes, black hose for PC/BV/AV, knee-length half slip for PC/BV/AV, black bra as needed  


